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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to the United
Nations presents its compliments to the Permanent and Observer Missions
to the United Nations and has the honor to refer to its previous note No.
SP.ONZ.NJORK.1.14.2021, dated 31 March 2021, which transmitted the
letter of invitation addressed to ministers responsible for digital affairs of
the United Nations Member States to attend the United Nations 16th
Internet Governance Forum (IGF) that will be hosted by the Government
of the Republic of Poland from 6 to 10 December 2021 in Katowice.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to
the United Nations would like to kindly remind Permanent and Observer
Missions to the United Nations that the registration process for the Forum
is ongoing and encourage the timely registration of the participation
of their respective delegations. The registration form can be accessed at:
https:/ /www.intgovforum.org/en/content/igf-202 1-registration.

Further to that, the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to
the United Nations would like to inform Permanent and Observer Missions
to the United Nations that together with Poland's Plenipotentiary for UN
IGF 2021, Mr. Krzysztof Szubert, it will co-host a virtual briefing on the
organizational and substantive aspects of the upcoming Internet
Governance Forum on Friday, 5 November 2021 in the morning, details of
which will be forthcoming.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to the United
Nations avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent and
Observer Missions to the United Nations the assurances of its highest
consideration. A
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